KARME DHARMA CHAKRA

Communauté monastique bouddhiste

Dhagpo Kagyu Ling,
August 6™ 2012

Dear Lama Ole,

My thoughts go out to you on this evening of August 6. Forty years ago His Holiness
the 16" Gyalwa Karmapa asked you to create Dharma centers in the West so that
Westerners could have access to the teachings. During 40 years you tirelessly committed
yourself to do so and thus fulfilled the wish of Karmapa Rangjung Rikpé Dorjé.

We all rejoice and congratulate you for your unceasing efforts!

With my sincere prayers,

Lama Jigme Rinpoche
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